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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Wightman Harris <wightman.harris@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2024 1:51 AM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Reg 6

I support the Buffalo River Watershed Alliance and their position on Regulation 6. A permanent 
moratorium on CAFOs in the Buffalo River Watershed is needed to protect our national river. 
 
Wightman Harris 
Bigelow,AR 72016 


